
Alanson Public Schools 
 

School Year: 2015-2016 
 
 

Dear Parent or Guardian, 
 

According to a law called No Child Left Behind, we are required to send notice to 
parents concerning teacher qualifications. 

 
Because your child attends a school that receives federal funds from a program 
called Title I, the law says you may receive the following information about the 
professional qualifications of your child’s classroom teacher(s): 

 
1. If the teacher has met Michigan licensing requirements and certification for 

the grade level(s) and subject area(s) instructing. (All of our teachers are fully 

certified and licensed in Michigan for the grades and subjects that they teach. This 
information meets the intent of this law.) 

 
2. If the teacher is teaching under an emergency permit or other special 

circumstance and Michigan licensing requirements have been waived. (We 

have no special certification circumstances for K-8
th
 teachers, and all of our teachers are 

Highly Qualified. However, we do have one Career Tech teachers at the high school level 
that have a special Annual Vocational Authorization to teach. This information meets 
the intent of this law.)  

 
3. The teacher’s college degrees and major area of study. 

 
You may also request highly qualified information about any paraprofessional 
providing Title I services to your child.  (All of our academic paraprofessionals are Highly 

Qualified as required by the federal law No Child Left Behind. This information meets the intent 
of this law.) 
 
If you would like to receive further information, please contact Dean Paul at 
dpaul@alansonvikings.net or phone 1.231.548.2261. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Dean Paul 
Superintendent of the Alanson Public Schools 
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